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Section 101 Sale & Supply of Alcohol Act 2012

1st Notices Mittendrin - Lavish Care Ltd has made an application to the District Licensing
Committee at Auckland for the renewal of an On Licence in respect to the premises situated at
390A Rosebank Rd, Avondale. The general nature of the business to be conducted under the
licence is as a restaurant. The days on which and the hours during which alcohol is sold under
the licence are Tu to Su 11am to 11pm. (Online notice 25/07/24). First and only publication of
this notice.

2nd Notices (1st was 25/7/24) Liquorland Lincoln Green - Waitakere Licensing Trust has made
an application to the District Licensing Committee at Auckland for the renewal of an Off
Licence in respect to the premises situated at 159 Lincoln Rd, Henderson. The general nature
of the business to be conducted under the licence is as a bottle store. The days on which and
the hours during which alcohol is sold under the licence are Mo to Sa 9am to 11pm, Su 10am
to 10pm. (Online notice 19/07/24). The Delicious Bistro - RP & RS Ltd has made an application
to the District Licensing Committee at Auckland for the renewal of an On Licence in respect to
the premises situated at 547 Te Atatu Rd, Te Atatu Peninsular. The general nature of the
business to be conducted under the licence is as a cafe/bar. The days on which and the hours
during which alcohol is sold under the licence are Mo to Su 8am to 11.30pm. (Online notice
20/07/24).

The application may be inspected by requesting a copy to alcohollicensing@auckland
council.govt.nz. Any person who is entitled to object and wishes to object to the renewal of
the licence may, not later than 25 working days after the first date of the publication of this
notice on the site www.alcoholnotices.co.nz, file a notice in writing of the objection with the
Secretary of the District Licensing Committee, Auckland Council, Private Bag 92300, Victoria
St West, Auckland, or by email to alcoholobjections@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz to the email
address above. No objection to the renewal of a licence may be made in relation to a matter
other than a matter specified in section 131 of the Sale and Supply of Alcohol Act 2012.




